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From: Jane ullman <Iexeyrose@hotmail.com> 3 2. / (Sent Friday, October 19, 2018 10:37 PM
To: PW, CC Reg Changes
Subject New proposed changes

I personally feel.if we are going to be subjected to having video monitors then we should at least be
reimbursed for the price of these expensive monitors. Alot of us will not be able to afford to go.out and
purchase these. Also the costs of having to do extra trainings , which aren’t cheap, should also be reimbursed
or at least half. These costs can all add up to be a burden on the childcare provider. I realize this is all for the
children, but the department also needs to understand that we need help and support, as well, so that all
these new requests will be obtainable, if they go through.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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